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Dear Parents and Carers
What an amazing week!
This week has been really busy and the children have enjoyed lots of exciting activities. They have all been so well behaved and we are very proud of their efforts. 

School reports
Today, all the children have gone home with their annual school report. Due to lockdowns, we have devised a report that reflects their academic progress as well as their attitude towards their learning. We appreciate all their hard work during this difficult year and all your support too! 
Congratulations to Toby!
Toby completed his Joe Wicks fitness challenge to raise money for Anson PTFA. Toby Bater is our local postman and has completed ten hours of Joe Wicks workouts over ten days. 

The final total money raised - a fabulous £591.00
Thank you for all your support!
PTFA Raffle

Today, PTFA organised a raffle of 12 hampers of goodies from your very kind donations. They managed to raise a fantastic £188.50 – thank you for your support!
Book Swap
We have arranged a book swap to enable children to recycle lovely books they have enjoyed reading in exchange for another book to read through the school holidays.  Thursday 15th July children will be able to choose a book to take home to read. Please support this if you can! Monday will be the last day for donations. 
https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/events/2021-07-15-book-swap
We all know how important reading is to a child’s learning, so please remember to listen to your child read every day and encourage them to read for pleasure. 

Bring a carrier bag

Next week, children will be coming home with their exercise books. Please could you provide a carrier bag for Thursday 15th July. 

Stars of the Week
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Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 9.7.2021:

Class 1 – Stanley
Class 2 – Ruby and Luke        
Class 3 – Erin and Leo
Class 4 – Faith and Charlie
Well done everyone!

Well done to Aubrey for achieving your rainbow certificate!

Year 6 Leavers’ Trip

Year 6 will be enjoying a well-deserved treat funded by our fabulous PTFA. The children will enjoy time together and have fun bowling and watching a film at the cinema. We know this year has been challenging, but we hope that this experience will create happy memories that they can have of their friends for ever. 

Class 4 Production
A professional film company recorded the Class 4 performance which will be available on DVD and will be live streamed through our website on Friday 16th July – times to be confirmed.
Doodle Challenge
Doodle Maths and/or Doodle English are running challenges through the summer – they can win a free pin badge!
Pencil Cases
Similar to this year, school will provide each child with a pencil case and equipment needed for your child’s learning. Please do not invest in buying one over the summer holiday. Thank you.

Reminders:
School Holidays
School will be closed Monday 19th July – Monday 30th August 2021.

https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/termdates
PE and Games
Could you remember to come to school in your PE kit on the following days:

Class 1: Monday 

Class 2: Monday and Tuesday

Class 3: Wednesday and Thursday 

Class 4: Tuesday and Thursday

As the weather is still changeable, we are happy for children to wear their outdoor kit –

Black joggers/leggings and Black hoody/sweatshirt/jumper
News and Events

The website is a perfect place for you to find letters that have been sent and key events that are happening and news items. 
Events:

https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/events
News:

https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/news
Class Pages
If you would like to take a peek at our website, you will find out what your child has been up to this week – simply click on the link below

Class 1              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-1
Class 2              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-2
Class 3              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-3
Class 4              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-4
Take a look at our website to see our class blogs: https://www.anson.staffs.sch.uk
                     or follow us on Twitter to find out more:  ‎Tweets by @AnsonSchool
The website also has up to date risk assessments regarding Covid-19 and as the situation changes so frequently, the website will be a good point of contact regarding updates. 
Contact the office:
Even though there are limitations in place for visitors entering the school, I am more than happy to discuss any concerns you may have by contacting the school office to arrange a telephone meeting or if you prefer through an email. Our open door policy has to be suspended for a while, but please email the office: 
anson.office@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk  or 

telephone the office:

01889881200

Important Reminder:

Please do not contact individual teachers using the class email addresses as these will no longer be monitored now the children are back in school. 
Dates for the Diary
	Monday 12th July 2021 
	Year 6 Leavers’ Trip – letters of permission sent out. 

	Thursday 15th July 2021 – 10.30-11.30am 
	Year 6 Leavers’ Service – letters sent out.

	Monday 19 July - Monday 30 August
	Summer Holidays – School closed

	Tuesday 31st August
	School opens to pupils 


Please look at the website for holiday dates – they are different this year – especially if you are planning a holiday during the summer.                                                            https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/termdates
I hope you have a wonderful weekend and I wish England luck for Sunday! I look forward to seeing you all Monday 12th July2021. 
Kind regards
Nicola Jarrett
Headteacher
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